
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:     CONTACT: Public Works 
April 18, 2022                                                   941-575-5050 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
The swale regrading contractor will be at the location of Bal Harbor and Red Wing Ct. on May 2, 
2022.  The contractor will be grading the swales at 3360, 3356 Bal Harbor, and at the corner of 
1641 Red Wing Ct. The Northbound lane will be closed temporarily with flaggers directing traffic 
using the Southbound lane for both directions of travel. 

Travelers are requested to use extreme caution while workers are present. Allow additional time 
for travel due to detours while work is performed.  Temporary delays are to be anticipated. If you 
have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the 
business hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

RUN DATE: April 18, 2022    
E-mail:  City Council 


